
Regarding HB2206  I oppose this bill. 

 

Honourable Chair Representative Chris Garrett,  Vice-Chair Representative Wally Hicks , Vice-

Chair Representative Val Hoyle, Representative Bob Jenson, Representative Bill Kennemer , 

Representative Paul Holvey, Representative Phil Barnhart, Representative Vicki Berger, and 

Representative Michael Dembrow, 

 

Thank you for considering my concerns on HB2206, I oppose this bill.  

 

I oppose this bill.  Section 1. c of HB2206 would provide the Executive Branch new powers. 

This creates a shift from locally elected representative of the people to the Executive. This 

creates a shift of power in our government at the time of an election. These powers should be 

retained closer to the people. The corrective process can be accomplished through special 

elections, boards and county commissions processes currently in place. The County itself should 

be the correcting agent. 

 

Best Regards, 

Janice Dysinger 

Gresham, OR 97080 


